
 

 
 
 
  
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Project Update  
CONTRACTOR:  Umbro & Sons Construction Corp.    
 
CONTRACT NO. 15-309-005 Scope of Work: This work includes the replacement of 

approximately 3,600 feet of water main replacement and 
295 feet of sewer main replacement.  
 
F Street: W. Eighth to W. Broadway 

 Water: W. Eighth to W. Broadway 
 Sewer: W. Eighth to W. Seventh 

West Eighth Street: 
 Water: Dorchester St. to F St.  

 

Work Completed to Date:  
 

   F Street:  
 

 Completed installation of water bypass from W. 
Eighth to W. Fourth  

 Completed 181.5 feet of sewer replacement  
 

 Completed 186 feet of 8” water main replacement  
 

 Completed 173 feet of 16” water main replacement 
 

   West Eighth Street:  

 Completed installation of water bypass  
 

Ongoing Work and Upcoming Work: 
 

   F Street: 
 

 Anticipate sewer main completion May 5th, 2017 
 

 Anticipate water main W. Eighth towards W. fifth 
 

  West Eighth Street: 
 

 Water main anticipate start date of May 8th, 2017 
 

The Contractor will have a moving work zone and will restore 
parking as the work progresses. 

 
We appreciate the on-going cooperation of the abutters as 

we complete these improvements. 
 
 

Projected Completion of Work: November, 2017 
 

Updates will be provided as the work continues.     

 

On-going Sewer Replacement on F Street 
 

Construction Contacts and additional information: 

Commission: 
Director of Construction:  Irene McSweeney (617) 989-7447 
Project Engineer:    Paul Lewis              (617) 989-7460 
Inspector (onsite):    Mike Sferrazza        (617) 383-3868 
 

Contractor:  Umbro & Sons   
Superintendent: Paul Cabral         (857) 492 7282 

 
Emergency:  BWSC Headquarters: (617) 989-7000 

Public Meeting 

Please Join Us on May 01, 2017 @ 6 PM 

Boys and Girls Club Located on #230 W. Sixth St. 

 

 

 

 


